
Norwegian Tax Authority appeals verdict

Boozt Fashion AB has been informed by its Norwegian legal representative that the Court of Appeals’ (Borgarting 
lagmannsrett) verdict in the case between Boozt Fashion AB and the Norwegian Tax Authority has been 
appealed by the Tax Authority to the Norwegian High Court (Høyesterett).

The case concerns the validity of the Norwegian Tax Authority's decision on September 30, 2022, to reject 
Boozt's application for simplified registration for value added tax in the Norwegian so-called VOEC-registry. 
Boozt will now review the Tax Authority's appeal letter and respond in writing to it.

Boozt currently has no information as to whether the Norwegian High Court will grant the appeal review 
dispensation, the expected processing time or when the High Court may be expected to issue a verdict in the 
case.

For additional information, please contact:

Hermann Haraldsson / Group CEO / Phone: +45 20 94 03 95 / Email:  heha@boozt.com
Sandra Gadd / Group CFO / Phone: +46 768 27 61 18 / Email: sga@boozt.com
Magnus Thorstholm Jensen /Investor Relations / Phone: +45 30 50 44 02 / Email: matj@boozt.com
Ask Kirkeskov Riis / Media Relations / Phone: +45 50 40 85 11 / Email: askr@boozt.com
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